Đề thi tiếng Anh lớp 7 học kì 2 - Đề số 2

Task 1: Choose the	word with a different	t way of profluticiation	i in the underlined	part.
1. A. un <u>i</u> versity	B. <u>invention</u>	C. violent	D. c <u>i</u> nema	
2. A. <u>e</u> nergy	B. helicopter	C. however	D. r <u>e</u> view	
3. A. distance	B. negative	C. how <u>e</u> ver C. d <u>a</u> ngerous	D. amateur	
4. A. interview <u>ed</u>	B. frighten <u>ed</u>	C. recycl <u>ed</u>	D. reduc <u>ed</u>	
Task 2: Choose the	word with a differen	t stress pattern		
1. A. nuclear	B. produce	C. culture	D. symbol	
2. A. enjoyable	B. pedestrian	C. decorate	D. renewable	
Task 3. Fill in each	blank with the corre	ct form of the verb in l	orackets.	
		Maldives by plane, b		(drive) a
car to get there next		7 1		
	(use) so	olar energy because it	's a renewable and	eco-friendly in
the future.				
		(go) to shool on fo	oot and	_ (turn) off the
lights before going			'. 1 C.1 TICA	
		est city but not the cap		
5. Listen! Someone	(sing)	the latest song of Phu	ong My Cni.	
1. The singer gave a	a moving	ct form of the vocabulary (perform) of the so	ng that impressed a	
2. Do not merge int	o a lane that is alread	y full of traffic for	(safe) re	easons.
4. The seepers in V	maintain a	(health) habit to k	eep III.	
		(amaze) and breath ke sure that everyone		(comfort) and
enjoyable experience		ke sure that everyone	nau a	_ (connort) and
enjoyable experienc				
	n I	ete each sentence overs about one-third o	of the Earth's surfac	ee.
2 the weathA. DespiteB. AlthoughC. In spite ofD. However	ner was terrible and tl	nere had a traffic jam,	my team arrived on	time.
3. We will celebrate A. ours B. our	the Mid-Autumn Fe	stival with some friend	ds of	

D. we
 4. Their performance was so boring and disappointing, Han Han still watched attentively from beginning to end. A. So B. Even though C. Therefore D. However
5. They spent a lot of money on the film, it wasn't a bigA. successB. performanceC. failureD. show
6. Jackson often reads novels when he is a plane. A. in B. at C. by D. on
7. Australia is famous its kangaroos. A. for B. about C. at D. of
8. Don't do such action like this! I can't take it anymore. A. annoyed B. annoying C. annoy D. annoys
9. We a lot last year, but this year we don't talk anymore. A. talking B. talk C. used to talk D. get used to talk
10 harder you study, better score you get. A. A - the B. The - The C. A - a D. The - x

Task 6: Read the following text and choose the best answer for the questions below.

Solar energy is a renewable energy source that comes from the sun. It is a renewable energy source, which means that it can be used over and over again without running out. It can be used to generate electricity, heat water, and power vehicles.

There are many benefits to using solar energy. It is a clean, renewable resource that does not produce greenhouse gases. Solar energy is also becoming more affordable, and the technology is becoming more efficient. As a result, more and more people are choosing to install solar panels on their homes and businesses. By using solar enery instead of non-renewable resources, we can save money on our energy bills, reduce our carbon footprint, and contribute to a cleaner environment. Solar energy can also help to create jobs and boost the economy.

As the world's population continues to **grow**, the demand for energy will also increase. Solar energy is a sustainable way to meet this demand without harming the environment. It is a clean, renewable resource that has the potential to revolutionize the way we live and work.

- 1. What can be the best title for this paragraph?
- A. Solar Energy: A Boring Way to Save the World
- B. Solar Energy: Not as Good as You Think
- C. Solar Energy: The Future of Energy, or Just a Kidding
- D. Solar Energy: A Clean, Renewable, and Sustainable Resource
- 2. Which statement below is not true about solar energy?
- A. Solar energy is a non-renewable energy source.
- B. Solar energy is becoming cheap.
- C. Solar energy does not produce greenhouse gasses
- D. Solar energy can help us heat water.
- 3. What do people install on their homes and businesses to use solar energy?
- A. Solar panels
- B. Solar cooker
- C. Solar lights
- D. Solar power
- 4. What benefits does solar energy bring to us?
- A. Save money on energy bills.
- B. Contribute to a cleaner environment.
- C. Reduce our carbon footprint
- D. All are correct.
- 5. Which one can replace the word "grow"?
- A. increase
- B. decrease
- C. maximize
- D. reduce

Task 7. Rewrite the sentences using the word given.

1. I'm sure that flying cars is not similar to bamboo-copters. (different from)

2. May was born in 2010. Nang was born in 2015. (than)				
3. Tam speaks English better than My. (as well as)				
4. The distance from my house to Hanoi is about 10 km. (It is)				
5. My brother often drank coffee instead of having breakfast last year, but he no longer does it. (used to)				
Đáp án				
Task 1: Choose the word with a different way of pronunciation in the underlined part. 1. C 2. D 3. C 4. D				
Task 2: Choose the word with a different stress pattern 1. B 2. C				
Task 3. Fill in each blank with the correct form of the verb in brackets. 1. travel - drive 2. use 3. goes - turns 4. is 5. is singing				
Task 4. Fill in each blank with the correct form of the vocabulary in brackets. 1. performance 2. safety 3. healthy 4. amazing 5. comfortable				
Task 5: Choose the best option to complete each sentence 1. B 2. B 3. C 4. D 5. A 6. D 7. A 8. B 9. C				

Task 6: Read the following text and choose the best answer for the questions below.

- 1. D
- 2. A
- 3. A
- 4. D
- 5. A

Task 7. Rewrite the sentences using the word given.

- 1. I'm sure flying cars are different from bamboo-copters.
- 2. Mary is older than Nang. / Nang is younger than Mary.
- 3. Tam doesn't speak English as well as Tam.
- 4. It is about 10 km from my house to Hanoi.
- 5. My brother used to drink coffee instead of having breakfast last year.